
 

POPS Choir Performing at the Mavericks Game 

On Friday, February 6, 2015 
 

 The Luff 4th and 5th graders who are in POPS Choir (POPS=Power of Positive Singers) have 

been invited to sing “God Bless America” for the Mavericks Hockey game!! The date is Friday, 

February 6th, and game time is 7:05. You can reserve tickets for you and your family members 

at a discounted price of $13 each (regular price is approximately $21 each). If you do not have 

a child in POPS Choir and would like to come and watch the game and the choir sing, you 

are also welcome to purchase tickets!  It is great that we were able to get this on a Friday 

night with no school the next day. You can bring as many family members as you like as long as 

they each buy a ticket (children ages 2 and under who sit on their parents’ lap are free.) Give 

ticket money and the form below to Ms. Dawn in the office before January 29th to reserve 

seats. Send cash or a check made out to “Missouri Mavericks” (all checks require a working 

phone number). 

Specific directions about where to meet will follow in a separate letter to POPS Choir members.  

Each POPS Choir member must be accompanied to the game by an adult.  Only POPS Choir 

members will go on the ice to sing.  It is a fun time!!  

Early concession discount is from 5:30-6:30 on hot dogs ($2), sodas ($1.50). 

Musically Yours, 

Lynn Roberts  

Luff Music Teacher 

  

(Please Print) 

Student Name _____________________________________________        

My student = 1 + ______ for our family or friends, making a total of _______ 

Amount enclosed (cash or check made out to “Missouri Mavericks”) __________ 

Parent Name __________________________________________________ 

If there are questions, my phone number is: ___________________________ 



 


